The Ohio State University Nuclear Reactor Laboratory
’ 1298 Kinnear Road
Columbus, Ohio 43210

Phore 614 422-6755

November 2, 1982

Mr. Gene Bates

E-W Room 359

Emergency Preparedness Licensing Branch
Division of Emergency Preparedness
Office of Inspection and Enforcement
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissicn

4350 East-West Highway

Bethesda, Maryland 20814

Dear Mr. Bates:

Please find enclosed with this letter ten copies of the emergency
plan prepared for The Ohio State Univ clear Reactor Laboratory,
Facility License No. R-75, Docket No.(50:

As the principle author of this pian, p]ease consider me to be the
primary contact for communications concerning questions or comments
on the contents of this document. Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

el W Tedesy,

Joseoh W. Talnagi,
Research Assoc1ate
Senior Reactor Operator

JWT/mjg

Enclosures

cc: R.C. Myser
B.K. Hajek .
D.W. Miller
G.B. Roe (Radiation Safety)
G.R. Wilson (OSUPD)




